
 
August 26, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
     Welcome back! I am looking forward to working with you and your child/ren to 
have a musically great year!  Your child/ren will be studying a musical instrument 
called a “recorder”, as part of their music curriculum.  The students learn to play 
the recorder in a formal and improvisational manner.  
 
     In order for students to have the greatest access to their recorders, we 
suggest that they have two recorders, one for school and one for home.  In the 
past, students who only have one instrument have had trouble bringing it back 
and forth.  Some have even lost their recorders and were unprepared for long 
periods of time.  
 
     Please review the prices below and remit that amount in a sealed envelop 
with your child/ren (’s) name, classroom teacher’s name, and the amount 
enclosed written on the outside.  
 
     If your child is in fourth or fifth grade, we will be using the instruments in class 
within the next week. Third grade will be issued recorders when the money is 
collected, so please send in the proper amount as soon as possible. 
 
         Yamaha Soprano Recorder   w/case (stays in school) $7.00 
 West Music Recorder            w/case (stays home)     $3.00 
                                                          
Thank you,  
       
 
M. Margarite           
Aronimink Music 
 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - Complete and return- - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 
Child’s name: __________________________________________ 
 
Classroom Teacher: _____________________________________ 
 
Amount of money enclosed: ______________________________ 
 


